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July General Meeting 2016 

 

A General Meeting of the Waikato VHF Group will be held on 

Sunday, 3rd July, 2016 at 1:30pm 

 at the Tauranga Volunteer Coastguard Headquarters, 72 Keith Allen Drive, Tauranga.  

See website - http://www.zl1is.info/meetings.html - for location map.  

 

The guest speaker for this meeting will be Alan Wallace, ZL1AMW, who will be speaking on 
 

“A new 12 hop microwave radio link network in alpine South Island”  
 

Non Members and visitors most welcome. 
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Items from May 2016 Committee Meeting:- 

  
 1.  KAIMAI - The exterior of the hut is to be cleaned and painted. At the same time the guys 

that hold the hut down are to be tightened and a minor interior leak fixed. 

 

 2. The Newsletter to have a reminder that subs are due. 

 

* * * * * * * * * * 


